
 

 

 

Dear Members, 
 
Do you know about Friends of the Footnotes? Anyone can be a Friend of the 
Footnotes by making a monetary donation. Every donation supports the Gotta SING, 
Gotta DANCE! 2025 production to be an extravagant memory for everyone involved. 
Names of donors will be acknowledged in the Gotta SING, Gotta DANCE! 2025 
program. 
 
A donation to Friends of the Footnotes is a great gift idea for a birthday, a special 
anniversary, a stocking stuffer, a memorial or any occasion, especially for someone for 
whom it is hard to buy that perfect gift. Spread the word to family, friends and 
neighbours about the opportunity to be recognized as a Friend of the Footnotes. 
 
For donations by cheque, 

• make it payable to Burlington Footnotes  

• specify on the cheque it is for Friends of the Footnotes 

• mail the cheque to  
Burlington Footnotes, 4180 Afton Court, Burlington, ON L7L 1J6 
 

• OR give your cheque to any Burlington Footnotes Board Member 
 
For donations by cash, 

• give your donation to any Burlington Footnotes Board member 
 
For donations by e-transfer auto-deposit only email, 

• Email burlingtonfootnotes1@gmail.com and indicate your name and Friends of the 
Footnotes in the memo/reference field.  
Note that transfers with passwords cannot be accepted. 

 
And, to help us get it right, clearly indicate how you want your name to appear in the 
Gotta SING, Gotta DANCE! 2025 Program. Donations are due by May 15, 2025. 
 

Thank you for your generous support! 
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